General Education Policy Review Committee
Minutes of the May 13 Meeting

Present:   Don Guay, Gary Olsen, Nisha Fernando, John Houghton, Randy Olson, James Sage, Julie Schneider, Mary Holland.

Called to order at 3:34pm.

The minutes of May 6 were amended.

Announcements:  
1. We will have stipends for the committee over summer.
2. Summer meetings are scheduled for Tuesday 1-3pm starting June 1.
3. Comments from the Music and Communication departments have been posted.
4. An MOD will post that the forum will meet Thursday at 4pm in CCC 213.

Old Business:  Discussion of Step 5 – Investigation and Integration levels. 
1. The committee discussed changes made to the Experiential Learning course criteria.  Julie Schneider will be making a guide this summer to serve as sort of a rubric for EL projects.  The committee discussed putting the onus on the student to recognize if they would like a project to meet the ELP requirement.

New Business:  Review of first Open Forum.
1. The committee discussed that the Open Forum went well.  There seemed to be a consensus that class approval criteria for the First Year Seminar has more to do with the instructor meeting new freshmen students where they are, than on a course syllabus.
2. The committee discussed the question raised about a course that could fit in several categories, and if it will not be allowed to fit in several categories, how would it be decided which category the course would fit in.
3. The committee discussed the concern on campus that if the First Year Seminar is staffed by encouraging staff to teach this as an overload, the overload might lead to increasing the normal load of credits that staff might in future be expected to teach.  
4. The committee discussed if non-traditional and transfer students will be required to take the First Year Seminar.  The committee discussed that it is likely that 80% of the First Year Seminar sections will be taught in fall, and 20% taught in spring.

Adjourned at 5:13pm.

Respectfully submitted by Mary Holland.
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